SheppardMullin

2011 Palo Alto Open House

Palo Alto Office
01.20.2011

Registration for this event is now closed. Thank you.

Please join us for Sheppard Mullin's Open House Reception celebrating our new Silicon Valley office location in
downtown Palo Alto.

Thursday January 20th, 2011
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

390 Lytton Avenue
Palo Alto, CA 94301

Questions? Contact Melissa Omphroy at momphroy@sheppardmullin.com or 415.774.2997.

www.sheppardmullin.com



